
FIRE SCIENCE CADET CLASS 11
RECOGNITION CEREMONY

April 24, 2024, Springdale, MD

The collaboration between the Prince George’s 
County Fire Department and Prince George’s 
County Public Schools together has turned out 
another successful class of Fire Science Cadets.  
Members of Class 11 stepped across the stage, at 
Charles H. Flowers High School, to receive their 
Certificates of Completion from Fire Chief Tiffany 
Green. Special awards were presented to Cadets for 
scholastic achievements, improved performance, 
and the willingness to work with and help others.

Cadet Class 11, comprised of students from both Gwynn Park and C.H. Flowers High Schools, 
listened to the congratulatory words from Chief Green. A former Fire Science Cadet, Devin Penn, 
attended and offered words of encouragement. Firefighter Penn completed the program in 2017 
and is currently assigned to Fire Station 29. 

The Fire Science Cadet program is not just classroom 
learning, the cadets are also required to participate in 
field exercises. To the delight of the Cadets and the 
audience, a video was shown of the required tasks 
performed outside of the classroom. 

In addition to a large number of cheering families and 
friends, the audience included Fire Chiefs, Assistant 
Fire Chiefs, Fire Training Academy personnel, 
Firefighters, members of the Career Technical 
Education Staff, and of course, Executive Director Bill Taylor for the Coalition for Public Safety 
in Training in Schools, Inc.

Congratulation Fire Science Cadet Class 11 – YOU’VE DONE WELL! 

D. Robinson, May 1, 2024 


